Cc: Owczarski, Jim; Hamilton, Ashanti; Stamper II, Russell

Subject: Re: RPP Monitoring Committee

I will get you the resumes.

Ptosha Davis Chief of Staff Common Council President Alderman Ashanti Hamilton Sent from my iPad

On Jun 11, 2018, at 8:21 AM, Elmer, Linda < lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Kessenich and Metoxen aren't city residents, so a file would have to be put in to permit non-city residents to serve on this body (speak to Keith about that). I believe those 2 have already gone through CED, but they cannot serve at this time as they aren't city residents.

For your other 3 appointments (assuming they ARE city residents), you need to e-mail Debbie Fowler a letter appointing them to this body (and which group they represent) as well as include a resume with contact info. for each individual. That would need to be in by Friday in order to go through this upcoming cycle's meetings.

I have attached a copy of the creating resolution which notes which groups are represented on this body.

From: Davis, Ptosha

Sent: Friday, June 08, 2018 3:03 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Cc: Owczarski, Jim; Hamilton, Ashanti; Stamper II, Russell

Subject: RE: RPP Monitoring Committee

Linda,

We are ready to move things forward. Here are the names:

Troy Reese – TL Reese Corporation
Mark Kessenich – WRTP/Big Step
Ossie Kendrix - AACCW
Carla Cross – Cross Development Group
Shannon Metoxen – CP Cullen

Per President Hamilton and Ald Stamper they would like this to move forward this cycle. Please advise anything else that you need from me. Thanks

Ptosha Davis-Chief of Staff Common Council President Ashanti Hamilton 1st District Alderman

From: Elmer, Linda

Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 10:35 AM

To: Davis, Ptosha

Subject: RE: RPP Monitoring Committee